
Subject: Re: Any news on a new kernel branch?
Posted by iansison on Thu, 15 Oct 2009 07:18:38 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I'd like to echo your sentiments here.  2.6.32 is on the horizon, and pretty soon we will be looking
at a situation wherein the driver support of 2.6.27 would be insufficient for the loads of new
hardware coming out.  This is scary and makes me rethink my initial decision to deploy
OpenVZ-based solutions.

Can anyone from the project at least give us some reassurance that OpenVZ will be available on
the latest kernels soon?  Or maybe at least provide a patch to backport drivers from the latest tree
to 2.6.27... (if it's at all possible).

Please, someone from OpenVZ speak up...
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